
Training Courses

PLANNING PROGRAMMING AND 
RESEARCH WITH CHILDREN, Cherwell 
Centre, Oxford, UK, 5-9 October 1998.

This training course is for NGO staff to 
explore the organisational implications of 
involving children in planning, programming, 
needs assessment, monitoring and evaluation.

The training course will be conducted 
principally by three persons: Jo Boyden, 
consultant and researcher on child develop­
ment issues; Roger Hart, author on children’s 
participation in child development and pres­
ently Professor of Environmental and Devel­
opmental Psychology at the New York City 
University; and Sue Elliott, co-director of 
INTRAC with particular experience in organi­
sation development and refugee programmes.

Attendance at this course costs £785 
(includes fee, tuition, meals and 4 nights’ 
accommodation.)

For more information, contact: INTRAC 
- The International NGO Training and Re­
search Centre

Tel: +44(0)1865 201851
Fax: +44(0)1865 201852
E-Mail: intrac@gn.apc.org

T H IN K  A G A IN ?
For those of you who thought that 

you had missed out on a FREE copy of 
Innocenti Digest, No. 2, titled “CHILDREN 
AND VIOLENCE”, think again!

Ring DCI’s National Office and we 
will send you a free copy of this VERY 
useful discussion paper.

New Publications

UNICEF International Child Develop­
ment Centre has published an Innocenti 
Digest on Juvenile Justice focusing on the 
situation of children and young people who 
come into contact with the justice system, 
from their arreast to sentencing. The Digest 
includes articles on trends in offences commit­
ted by juveniles, childrens’ courts, and the 
reintegration of juvenile offenders. Copies are 
available by tel: +39 55 234 5258 or emailing: 
<krigoli @unicef-icdc.it>

The UNESCO International Clearing 
House on Children and Violence on the Screen 
has published its first Yearbook on Children 
and Media Violence. Articles discuss findings 
on children and televised violence resulting 
from research from different parts of the 
world. A number of shorter articles describe 
the media landscape as it relates to children in 
a variety of countries. Copies are available by 
emailing: <nordicom@jmg.gu.se>

Briefing paper from AHRTAG, “Caring 
with confidence: practical information for 
health workers who prevent and treat HIV 
infection in young children”

This Briefing Paper builds on the experi­
ence and concerns raised by participants at a 
recent workshop on AIDS and children held in 
Zambia, and also an international group of 
advisers.This paper is intended for health 
workers, educators, NGOs and those working 
with community organisations, who are in­
volved with HIV prevention and with the 
management and care of young children with 
HIV and AIDS. Copies cost £10 or US$20 
including postage from AHRTAG, Farringdon 
Point 29-35 Farringdon Road, London EC1M 
3JB, UK. Contact by tel: +44 171 242 0606, 
fax: +44 171 242 0041, email: 
publications@ahrtag.org or Internet: http:// 
www.ahrtag.org
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